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Welcome to HPHC LV Newsletter! 

  
Let’s keep on praying for peace in Ukraine  

  
 

 
  

• Sunday Service will also be available via LIVE 
Broadcast on Zoom and 
• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/LVHPHC  
  

 
  
  
Meetups this week 

 

 
  

 

 

  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 LV Community 
Website 
  

 DP life: Create a life 
you love, the one that God 
always wanted you to 
have 

Updates on Blessing & 
Family Ministry. 
  

Resources for Tribal 
Messiahs 
  
  



 

 

 

 

 

Shine City at Opportunity Village 

 

 

Happy Birthday, Beatrice! 
 

 

 
  
We are continuing the 
40-Day Special Devotion for a 
Successful Seonghwa Festival 
Celebrating the 10th Anniversary of 
True Father’s Holy Ascension 
  

  

 
  

Tribal Messiahship 
Card 
  

 Membership Form   
  

 

  

 infolvfc@gmail.com 
  

Registor or Update 
your own and your family 
birth date 
  

 
  

 
  
1005 
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1010 1011 1012 1013 1014 
1015 1015 1016 1017 1018  
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Special Donation for the 10th Anniversary of 
True Father's Ascension 
 
Thank you all for your heart and dedication in support of 
Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ providence in 
America. As you know, this year marks the 10th 
Anniversary of True Father’s Holy Ascension, which will 
be observed on August 14. We expect a live broadcast 
of the main ceremony to allow everyone throughout the 
world to join this important occasion with True Mother. 
We will update everyone with the broadcast details as 
they become available. 
  
Just last week, True Mother announced a special 40-
Day Devotional Period to commemorate the 10th 
anniversary of True Father’s Seonghwa. Together with 
prayer and Hoon Dok Hwe reading, a significant part of 
the condition involves reaching out to members and old 
friends, who have grown distant, to share with them 
Heavenly Parent's love and reconnect with True 
Parents and our communities. This is a precious 
opportunity for us to remember our brothers and sisters, 
whom we haven’t seen for a while, and encourage them 
to participate again. 
  
True Father’s Seonghwa Anniversary is also an 
opportunity for us to bring our offerings of gratitude to 
True Parents and honor True Father’s legacy. The 
recommended donation is $210 per family and $120 for 
individuals, but your offering of any amount is sincerely 
appreciated and gratefully accepted. To make your 
offering online, please click the button below. You can 
also give at your local church. 
  
Let us unite with True Mother, who is calling all of 
Heavenly Parent’s and True Parents’ children to come 
and meet True Father on the 10th anniversary of his 
ascension. Let us bring substantial results so that we 
can win a decisive victory in America and bring joy to 
God and True Parents. 
  

 
 

  
A new website for witnessing 
launched by Rev. Compton 

 
It's an educational program - a series of videos that are 
each followed by questions. Please send feedback 



 

 

to compton.andrew@gmail.com 
  
I have personally started witnessing with it - and now 
have two students. 
  
The way it works is ... 
 
I will assign spiritual parents their own sponsor number. 
When the people they witness to (their spiritual 
children) register for the program - they will be asked to 
give their sponsor's number.  
Then, all the answers the spiritual child gives to the 
questions that follow the videos, will automatically be 
emailed to their spiritual parent. 
  
My hope is that this will help us in our witnessing 
campaign. 
  
God bless you and your work 
Andy Compton 
  
ExperienceWithGod.org 
  

 
Volunteer for Peace Road

 
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
  
•  For True Mother’s health, safety and victory  
  
•  For the Firm Establishment of Heavenly Parent’s Holy 
Community  
  
•  Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community In-reach 
condition from July 11th 2021 to April 13th 2022 
 
※Updated: Namiko’s health has improved and she is 
recovering at home. Please call her if you are interested 
in visisting. 
 

 

 

  
 

   


